Office of the Prime Minister

MP for Mt Albert

Minister for National Security and Intelligence Minister for Child Poverty Reduction Minister Responsible for Ministerial Services Associate Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage



9 December 2020

Carlos Perez Seara I.E.S 12 DE OUTUBRO Av. de Santiago, 2 32001 Ourense SPAIN

Dear Carlos Perez Seara

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister, Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern, to thank you for your recent letter concerning the role the Maori community plays in our country, as well as other questions you have.

As the issue you have raised falls within the portfolio responsibility of the Associate Minister of Education (Maori Education), Hon Kelvin Davis, I have forwarded your letter to his office for consideration.

Thank you for taking the time and trouble to write.

Best wishes

Dinah Okeby

Office of the Prime Minister

Authorised by Rt. Hon Jacinda Ardern MP, Parliament Buildings, Wellington